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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to your very first class newsletter! Miss Sutton here, and I would like to 

thank you all for the work you have put in over the summer holidays preparing your 

child for starting school. All the children have settled into school incredibly well and 

are excited and ready to start their learning journey.  

We learn all sorts of things in lots of different ways in Early Years, both in and outside 

of the Hercules classroom. We will share more about the curriculum and the topics in 

our ‘Meet the Teacher’ session next week. 

A few things to remember as we start our first term together: 

PE – Thursday mornings and P.E. kits will be kept at school.1   

Water bottles and Coats - Please ensure these are clearly labelled with your child’s 

name. 

Snack – One piece of fruit is available per day per child to eat at snack time. 

Classroom Resources - We are always looking for things to cut and make with, so any 

old magazines, boxes and packets would be gratefully received.  

Library books –Take time each day to share and enjoy one or more books with your 

child and chat using story language. What do you think the story is about? Who are 

the characters? Where is it set? What’s happening in the story? How will he solve 

that? How do they feel? Can you predict what will happen in the end?  What was 

their favourite bit of the story? 

Fitzy Bear – Our intrepid class bear will be going home with a different child each 

week.  He has been set up on tapestry along with all the class, so you have access to 

his account as well as your child’s.  We are looking forward to sharing all of his 

adventures!  

Best Wishes from the Hercules Team - Miss Sutton, Miss Tomlinson Mrs Stables & Mrs 

Ford 


